Gordon Head Middle School
Tuesday
April 29, 2025

Instead of Lego Club, join us after the eating portion of lunch in the library for board games!

Choir and musical theatre are happening today.

There is a leadership meeting at lunch today in the art room for anyone interested in supporting our
incoming grade 5 students who will attend Gordon Head next year. We have two events needing
leadership ambassadors in the next couple of weeks. Please come to the art room after you have
eaten your lunch.

There will be an extra dance practice today at nutrition break for all of the dancers in the Animal
choreography group. Please come to the dance/drama room immediately after the bell.

We’ve got a field hockey practice after school today. Players, be ready to hit the field right after the
bell! The big game day is Thursday at UVic! The travel team list drops Thursday morning.

Attention all runners who are interested in participating in the 100 meter and 4 x 100 relay, there will
be a practice this Thursday at lunch for both boys and girls. Please bring your lunch to the gym at
12:00.

Congratulations to the members of our grade 6 comp. playoff players as they competed in the
quarterfinals of the city championships yesterday at SMUS. Every player worked hard, had fun and
made our school proud with their efforts! A well done to Francis, who finished as the consolation final
winner after losing a very close opening match. He went on to win all of his next matches. Good luck
to the doubles team duo of Leo and Oscar and the singles division competitors Karmela and
Treasure as they move onto the semi finals next Monday. Go Grizzlies!

All grade 7 comp. badminton players going to SMUS for the playoffs today, please meet with Mr.
Owen in his room at nutrition break.

There will be a lunchtime session for all badminton players who have qualified for the city
championships next Monday

The boys grade 6 rugby team plays after school today. Players, please be outside and ready to go
by 3pm to help set up the field before your warm ups.

Boys grade 7/8 rugby team has a practice after school today. All players need to attend promptly for
some information about the upcoming schedule. Please connect with your coach if you are not able
to practice.

Girls rughy team players have their next games after school tomorrow here at GHMS. Players,
please make sure to bring all your necessary equipment and clothes.



